
 

 

PUTNEY EMBANKMENT FORESHORE 
 
We would like to update you on the services installation works taking place on Lower Richmond Road and 
Putney Embankment. 
 
Phases 3 and 4 are now complete and the following phases will take place as below: 
  

• Phase 1: Monday 1 March to Friday 12 March – two weeks  

• Phase 2: Monday 15 March to Friday 26 March 21 – two weeks 

• Phase 1.2: Monday 29 March to Friday 9 April – two weeks 
 
Please see the map on the next page. 
 
To support these works, one lane will be closed around the entrance of Putney Embankment.  Parking 
cones will be put in place from 5pm on Saturday 27 February along the Lower Richmond Road.  Further 
traffic management will be put in place on Sunday 28 February, Sunday 14 March and Sunday 28 March 
between 18:00 and 06:00.  The traffic management works on Sunday 28 February will include some line 
marking.  Depending on the weather this may require drying using thermal lance which will generate some 
noise which we will ensure is kept to a minimum. 
  
Before we start these works, we need to carry out a site survey to identify existing utility services. When the 
survey is complete, the location of services will be marked out onto the road/footpath surface. This survey 
will take place on Sunday 28 February between 18:00 and 06:00 Monday 1 March. 
  
The works are being carried out in phases to minimise the disruption to pedestrians and the Transport for 
London (TfL) bus routes.  The Putney Pier bus stop, (bus stop Q), that runs eastbound towards Putney 
Bridge and Putney High Street will be temporarily closed and will be relocated on Lower Richmond Road 
adjacent to the Star & Garter Mansions. 
  
Once the works have been completed the footpath and road surfaces will be reinstated. 
  
 

 

Duration of work 
• 6 weeks – 1 March to 9 April 

What to expect 

• Investigatory works 

• Phased working 

• Installation of power and communication 
cables 

 

What will we do? 

• Minimise disruption to pedestrians and bus 
routes through careful management of the works 
 

• Contact you if our plans change 
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We know that many people are at home at the moment and that this work could cause a disturbance. We 
apologise in advance and we will do as much as we can to limit noise impacts 
 
If you feel affected by Tideway’s work, you can contact Tideway’s Helpdesk and ask to speak to your local 
Mitigation and Compensation Lead, who will then be able to support and advise you on the Independent 
Compensation Panel (ICP) 
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